
HAVE YOU VOTED?
PRIMARY ELECTION - AUGUST 13, 2022

You have until Saturday, August 13 at 7 p.m. for your ballot to be received
and counted for the 2022 Primary Election. If you haven't already voted,
please consider learning about and voting for Democratic candidates. 

Keep reading for more information on making your vote count!

How to Cast Your Ballot
1) Complete your ballot and put it in the mail.

Remember, ballots need to be RECIEVED by August 13 at 7 p.m. so allow time
for your ballot to be sent through the mail. 

2) Complete your ballot and submit it directly to a Voter Service Center
or Ballot Drop Box.

Click here for a list of locations on Oʻahu.

3) Go down to a Voter Service Center and vote in-person. 

Click here for a list of locations on Oʻahu.

How to Verify Your Ballot
was Received

Visit HAWAII.BALLOTTRAX.NET and sign up to
check if your ballot was received by the Office of
Elections or get notifications when it is received.
It's a simple and free way to confirm your voice is
heard this election. 

https://elections.hawaii.gov/voter-service-centers-and-places-of-deposit/
https://elections.hawaii.gov/voter-service-centers-and-places-of-deposit/
http://hawaii.ballottrax.net/


Click here to 
view videos

Click here to 
take the survey

Participate Later:
Region Meetings

Save the date for your Region's session to
discuss the survey results and how

Democratic legislators can work to make
meaningful change in those areas.



MEETING DATES



Region 1 - September 15 6 p.m.

Region 2 - September 27, 6 p.m.
Region 3 - September 17, 10 a.m.

Region 4 - October 25, 6 p.m.
Region 5 - September 13, 6 p.m.

Region 6 - October 20, 6 p.m.
Region 7 - September 22, 6 p.m.

Region 8 - October 27, 6 p.m.
Region 9 - October 15, 10 a.m.
Region 10 - October 20, 6 p.m.




How to Vote for Democrats
On your ballot, select the DEMOCRATIC PARTY.

Make sure to vote ONLY for candidates listed under the Democratic Party
on your ballot for partisan races. Voting across parties will make your ballot
ineligible. 

You will still vote in all non-partisan races like City Council or OHA.

Still unsure about who to vote for in the
Primary Election? Check out Oʻahu
Democrats' "Getting to Know You" series
where candidates spoke about their
backgrounds, their ʻohana, and what
motivates them to run for office. 

YOUR INPUT NEEDED:
WHAT ARE OʻAHU'S MOST
PRESSING ISSUES?
The Legislation Committee is hard at work preparing for the 2023 Legislative Session, but they need
your help! Over the next six months, Oʻahu Democrats will be able to share their input on priorities
that should be addressed when elected officials reconvene to pass laws at the Legislature in January.
Here's how you can participate and make your community's voice heard:

Participate NOW:
Legislative Survey

Take this year's legislative survey and rank
your Region's priorities on topics from
education, climate change, affordable

housing, reproductive rights, and more. 



Responses will be used as a starting point
for conversations with members of your

Region and elected officials later this year. 



Survey will be available until August 12.

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL5HTqEoclaxZBANARwUrKCCWF3vcS-U9W
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL5HTqEoclaxZBANARwUrKCCWF3vcS-U9W
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PL5HTqEoclaxZBANARwUrKCCWF3vcS-U9W
https://forms.gle/sVkRrCdwX4qhL1dn6
https://forms.gle/sVkRrCdwX4qhL1dn6
https://forms.gle/sVkRrCdwX4qhL1dn6
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   To text and phone bank click below or scan the QR code: 
Take action with the Take action with the O ‘ aO ‘ ahu Dems Blue Wavehu Dems Blue Wave 
                                        
                                   
                                        
  
                                         

Labor donated. Not authorized by any candidate or candidate’s committee.  Oahu Dems Blue Wave Committee & Membership Committee         www.oahudemocrats.org| P.O. Box 1793 Honolulu, HI 96806

IIf you’re not into phoning, texting  or writing postcards, please donate!f you’re not into phoning, texting  or writing postcards, please donate!  

https://secure.actblue.com/donate/oahu-county-democrats-1https://secure.actblue.com/donate/oahu-county-democrats-1

                                Are you interested  in postcarding?  The O ‘ ahu 
Dems do that as well. To send postcards to voters in key states contact 
Davy Strand, dnstrand@gmail.comdnstrand@gmail.com for details on how to get started. 
    Join the crew who are already making a difference across the 
country to keep the United States Senate and House blue.

JJOIN  THE  OIN  THE  OO‘AHU  ‘AHU  DDEMS  EMS  BBLUE  LUE  WWAVE  AVE  CCREWREW  
Interested in being trained to text bank or phone 
bank? Email the text and phone crew at: 
				          				          OahuDemsBlueWave@gmail.comOahuDemsBlueWave@gmail.com
                                         or   IndWind808@gmail.IndWind808@gmail.comcom

https://secure.actblue.com/donate/oahu-county-democrats-1 
mailto:dnstrand%40gmail.com?subject=Blue%20Wave%20Postcarding%20
mailto:OahuDemsBlueWave%40gmail.com?subject=I%27m%20interested%20in%20text%20training
mailto:IndWind808%40gmail.com?subject=


What would you like to see? More interviews?
Discussion of issues? Community resources or info?

This project is a constantly evolving work-in-progress.
If you'd like us to cover specific content, please let us
know by email to oahudems@gmail.com or click here
for an anonymous feedback form. 
 

We want to stay connected with you! 

Whether you can volunteer your time,
donate funds that allow us to sponsor
events or just help us by sharing
content with others, please take a
minute to check out how you can get
involved with Oʻahu Democrats. 

More information available at
www.oahudemocrats.org

 

Before You Go ... Volunteer

Donate

OahuDemocrats

OahuDemocrats

OahuDemocrats

Oahu County
Committee - DPH

 PAID FOR BY THE OʻAHU COUNTY DEMOCRATS, PO BOX 1793, HONOLULU, HI 96806 NOTICE: This solicitation is made
on behalf of the Democratic Party of Hawaiʻi (DPH) - OʻAHU COUNTY COMMITTEE for its non-federal fund. State law
requires us to use our best efforts to obtain and report the name, mailing address, occupation and employer of
individuals whose contributions aggregate in excess of $100 for the election cycle. Contributions from individuals
and entities to the non-federal fund are limited to $25,000 per election cycle, combined to the state, county, and
local Party committees. Contributions from foreign nationals and contributions made in the name of another are
prohibited. Contributions are not tax deductible.

Feedback

Join the Democratic 
Party of Hawaiʻi

https://www.facebook.com/OahuDemocrats/
https://www.instagram.com/oahudemocrats/
https://twitter.com/oahudemocrats
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkXv6gQPN62L1e083thMpGQ/featured
mailto:oahudems@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc7WznfZ6zqjukhHjDyehSgvmECvTF8HnwHHtIx-HzwsykM7w/viewform
https://www.oahudemocrats.org/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSen-8x9hdJwwW_Vv0w1wm4RhaZ6BvlwjVbEjkLPP_5i2LjliA/viewform
https://secure.actblue.com/donate/oahu-county-democrats-1
https://www.facebook.com/OahuDemocrats/
https://www.instagram.com/oahudemocrats/
https://twitter.com/oahudemocrats
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkXv6gQPN62L1e083thMpGQ
https://www.hawaiidemocrats.org/join
https://www.hawaiidemocrats.org/join
https://www.hawaiidemocrats.org/join

